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Shire Notices 
Rates 
Rates Notices have now been 
released. The first installments are
due 29 September 2023.  

Shire Community Engagement 
Yongergnow Centre every Thursday 
from 10:00am to 11:00am  
Borden NSPNR Office the first 
Thursday of every month from 
10:00am to 11:00am. 

Job Advertisements 
Executive Manager of 
Infrastructure and Assets 
(Permanent). 
Visit the Shires website for further 
information. 

Depot 
Repaving of the footpath on 
Yougenup Road has been completed 
between the Post Office and the IGA. 

Council Meeting 
The next Ordinary Meeting of 
Council will be held at the Shire 
Council Chambers, 3:30pm 
Wednesday 27 September 2023. 

2023/2024 Budget 
The 2023/2024 Budget and Fees and 
Charges were adopted at a Special 
Meeting of Council Held in August 
2023. Details can be found on our 
website and on the Information 
Sheet provided in your Rates Notices. 

Bulk Rubbish Collection  
The Shire will provide Bulk Rubbish 
Collection for households on the 
following dates in October: 
Gnowangerup—Tuesday 10th  
Ongerup—Wednesday 11th 
Borden—Thursday 12th 
For more information check out the 
Shires web page. 

An Ordinary Postal Election will be held on Saturday, 21 October 2023 in the Shire of Gnowangerup to fill the 
following vacancies: 

Nominations Open on Thursday, 31 August 2023  

Nominations Close at 4:00pm Thursday, 7 September 2023 

Nominations must be lodged with the Returning Officer: 

at any time during the above period by arrangement; or   

between 2:00pm and 4:00pm Thursday, 7 September 2023 (close of nominations) at the Shire of    

Gnowangerup, 28 Yougenup Road, GNOWANGERUP. 

Information 

Full details about eligibility and nomination procedures for prospective candidates can be obtained by 
contacting the Returning Officer, Leanne  GREEN on 0417 262 732 or the Western Australian Electoral 

Commission on 13 63 06  

District 3 Councilors 4 year terms 

Photo: Shire employee Lewis Claassen 
who was working hard at doing repairs. 
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New To The Shire? 
We have a welcome pack for new      

community members with information 

on Tourism, dining out, sporting facilities 

and local business directory. Come into 

our Shire Office for you free pack.

2023/2024 Western Power   

Maintenance  

Osmose Australia, will again be conducting 
various annual projects within the Shire on 
behalf of Western Power. The works may  
comprise of  inspecting the poles, pole       
reinforcement or general pole maintenance. 

This Maintenance Program will run from July 
2023 to June 2024. 

If you have any queries please contact       
Osmose Australia to discuss on  08 9300 2950. 


